

9th May 2017

Dear Parents

Fabulous Friday – YEAR 2 visit to PELERE WOODS on FRIDAY 26th MAY

As part of our Fabulous Friday activities I have arranged to take the children in year 2 to Pelere Woods, this is a local woodland on the road to Mylor. This will be an exciting adventure for our year 2 children and we are looking forward to using the woodland to do some den building.

They need to wear suitable outdoor clothing including wellington boots/hiking boots. Children will need a waterproof coat and trousers they don't mind getting wet/muddy.

We will leave school at 12.50pm and your child will have lunch as normal BEFORE we leave and we will be back in school to finish at the normal time.

There will be no cost involved for parents, we will be travelling in the school minibus. I can only take 14 children in the minibus and will therefore need offers of help with transport to and from Pelere Woods from 3 DBS checked parents, who will also need to complete a Cornwall Council volunteers driver form (available from the school office). You will be very welcome to stay for the afternoon if you wish.

If you are happy for us to use the information that you provided on the Cornwall Council consent form for the Eden Project trip, please complete and return the slip below.

Mrs L Waters

Fabulous Friday – YEAR 2 visit to PELERE WOODS on FRIDAY 26th MAY

I consent to my child taking part in this activity and to travelling to and from Pelere Woods in either the school minibus or another parent's car (if necessary I will provide a car booster seat).

I am happy for the school to use the medical and emergency information provided on the Cornwall Council Eden Project consent form.

Emergency Contact Number	
Signed	Parent of
(Please speak to Mrs Read or Miss Braddon if you are DBS checked and able to help with transport	
– thank you)	







Headteacher: Rachel Heffer